
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Colbert

Address Rose Cottage,Main Street,Wroxton,Banbury,OX15 6PT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to this application for several reasons. We already have a high volume of
speeding traffic travelling through Wroxton both during the week and at weekends, regularly
weekend traffic sees volumes of bikers with no respect for the speed awareness signs, nor
residents of our village. There is an increase of litter along verges which is clearly being
thrown from vehicles as they travel through, this would increase again were this to go
ahead, the litter pickers in the village have noticed a rise in litter along the main road. In
addition, 65 days of racing is excessive, that is more than half the weekends over a calendar
year, this amount will seriously impact the environment, nature and wildlife within this area.
We moved to Wroxton for its beauty and quiet/ peaceful location. This would completely ruin
everything that the residents work towards to keep our village as it is. I STRONGLY object to
this application and give my support to all local councils who object to this. Sincerely, Sarah
Colbert
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